
Group 1 will be swimming
this week:
                    
     

            

  

Connor, Ellie, Jimmy, Lexi,
Kaixing, Soklika,

Mengsreang,Sinluy,Kekhao
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Year 2B with Ms Lucy

Friday  15.9.23

MATHS
REMINDERS

COMPUTER SCIENCE

LITERACY

In maths this week we have been practising our
addition skills. We have been learning number
bonds to 10 and 20, and have been working on
tricky sums involving 3 numbers! We used
different strategies to help us such as
numberlines, cubes and even using our fingers!

This week we have been learning all about the
Olympic Games. We searched for information in
books to learn about the history of the games
and how they have changed over time. We also
enjoyed watching clips of various sports.
Gymnastics, surfing, diving and skateboarding
were some of our favourites to watch!

     Swimming

Homework

A spelling list will be sent home on a
Monday. Your child should practise
nightly for the test on a Friday.

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Wednesday and should be returned on
a Friday.

Science homework will be sent home on
a Friday and should be returned the
following Monday.

Year 2B are fast becoming computing experts! We
have been practising our typing skills, and are
developing our speed and confidence. This week,
we used an online programme to create fantastic
digital posters. Our posters include a digital self-
portrait and information to describe ourselves
such as our birthdays, favourite colours and
favourite foods.
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